Stoughton, Ryan

From: Dixon, Jenifer (EGLE) <DIXONJ2@michigan.gov>

Sent: Monday, December 5, 2022 10:10 AM

To: Dixon, Jenifer (EGLE)

Subject: [External Email] Follow-up to Graphic Packaging Enforcement Action Meeting

Good morning —

On December 1, 2022, EGLE held a public meeting and hearing about the air quality enforcement action against Graphic
Packaging International, LLC. If you missed the meeting, feel free to view the recording at your convenience.

The public comment period remains open until December 9, 2022. If you have comments about the action, please
submit them:
*  Via email to WolfJ2@Michigan.gov
*  Via voicemail to 517-284-0900
e Or US Post to Michigan Department of the Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE), Air Quality Division,
Enforcement Unit, P.O. Box 30260, Lansing, Michigan 48909-7760.

More information on the proposed action can be found in:
e Proposed Enforcement Factsheet
e Enforcement Summary and Draft Consent Order
e On EGLE’s Graphic Packaging webpage

If you have any questions about the enforcement action, please reach out to Jason Wolf at WolfJ2@Michigan.gov or
517-275-0943. You can contact me or Monica Brothers at BrothersM@Michigan.gov, with other questions.

Jenifer

Jenifer M. Dixon

Air Quality Liaison
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